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Seismic Events near Fort St. John  
 

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is investigating a series of seismic events that took 
place between 6:27 and 7:15 p.m. (MST), Nov. 29, between 16 kms southwest and 25 kms southeast 
of Fort St. John.  
 
Operations in the vicinity were immediately shut in as a precaution and a Commission investigation is 
being conducted. Mitigation strategies will be examined and put into place for any operations that are 
linked to the seismic events.  
 
More to follow. 
 

More details on these seismic events can be found on the Natural Resources Canada site at: 

http://www.earthquakescanada.nrcan.gc.ca/index-en.php 

 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this Information Bulletin, please contact: 

Lannea Parfitt 
Manager, Communications 
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
250-980-6081 
Lannea.Parfitt@bcogc.ca  
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